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PURPOSE

This bulletin transmits the Fiscal Year (FY) 2011-12 proposed under-spending allocation 
reductions for the Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment (SAPT) Block Grant.  It 
also communicates the funds available for temporary redistribution to counties.  

DISCUSSION

Exhibit A in this bulletin provides information on the planned reduction and redistribution 
of SAPT Block Grant funds among counties.  Exhibit B identifies the proposed under-
spending allocation reductions by SAPT funding category, and the corresponding 
amount available for temporary redistribution to other counties meeting the redistribution 
criteria described in Exhibit A. 

REFERENCES

Health and Safety Code, Sections 11814 and 11817.1 

BACKGROUND

Not applicable. 

QUESTIONS / MAINTENANCE

Questions may be directed to Jim Jacobson at (916) 445-5539. 

Additional copies of this document and its exhibits may be requested through the 
Department of Alcohol and Drug Programs (ADP) Resource Center by calling (800) 
879-2772 and through ADP’s Website at http://adp.ca.gov/ADPLTRS/
bulletin_letter.shtml



EXHIBITS

A. Reductions and Redistributions of SAPT Block Grant Funds
B. Summary of Proposed SAPT Allocation Reductions for Under Spending
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